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Human Tissue Authority 

2nd Floor 
2 Redman Place 

London  
E20 1JQ 

Tel: 020 7269 1900 
Web: www.hta.gov.uk  

Email: enquiries@hta.gov.uk  

Date: 03 February 2023 

By email to:   

Dear  

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request, which was received by the 
Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on Friday 20 January 2023. Your email outlined the 
following request: 

“Previously in an email dated 20-2-2014 you provided a response to a Freedom of 
Information Act request where you detailed the location, incident classification and 
summarised description of HTARIs for the 2013 calendar year. 

Could you provide me with a similar response for HTARIs that took place in the 2022 
calendar year? 

Response 

The information you have requested can be found on the HTA’s website on the 
Disclosing information on incidents | Human Tissue Authority (hta.gov.uk) page.  

The information for the 2022 calendar year is as follows:  

Q4 2021/22 PM incident details  

Q1 2022/23 PM incident details  

Q2 2022/23 PM incident details  

Q3 2022/23 PM incident details  

If you have any difficulties in accessing this information at the source which I have 
indicated, please contact me again.  

The HTA routinely publishes the information you have requested on the HTA website 
at the link that has been provided above.  






